
From: Melanie Turner [mailto:]  
Sent: 10 June 2020 15:59 
To: Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: Amendments to the proposed Harlequins Centre redevelopment application no. 
19/1556/FUL 
 

Dear Matthew Diamond, 

 

Following the proposed changes to the plans for the Harlequins Centre. I am surprised that a 

new planning application was not required for this redevelopment, as the changes, I 

understand, would ordinarily have required a completely new application. 

 

However, although substantial changes have been made to the original planning application, 

my original objection of 5th December, 2019 still stands. Even though a storey has been 

removed and a "green wall" has been put in the development still continues to have the same 

problems as the original proposal. In addition to the above, I refer you to my email dated 16th 

March 2020 regarding the problems associated with the coronavirus elements with self-

isolation and social distancing which, must surely, have to be taken into account now. 

 

Melanie Turner.  

 


